Debra Thomeson

From: Alec Pfundt <alecpfundt@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 1:22 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Concerning borough mandate # 7 vs. state mandate #14

Hello Assembly members,
We am writing to let you know that we understand and support State Mandate #14. On the other hand , the Borough

seems to have taken this benevolent providing for certain groups of people and has added a paragraph that gives the
commander and the courts power to force quarantine through court order if people don”t consent. This is not
benevolent, this is force. This is wrong. We want that particular paragraph removed at the very least.

We do not need a berough mandate at all, simply direct the city manager to use State Mandate #14. Please continue to
be sure you are doing the job of representing and not the job of governing.

Thank you,

Alec and Teresa Pfundt




